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CRAZY SHIRTS WAIKOLOA STORE QUACKS UP FOR UNITED CEREBRAL PALSY ASSOCIATION 

Local T-shirt company celebrates 25th Annual Rubber Duckie Race on Monday, July 4 
 

HONOLULU – Fans who waddle into Crazy Shirts’ retail store at the Kings’ Shops at Waikoloa on 

Monday, July 4, can pick up their favorite designs and help raise funds for the United Cerebral Palsy 

Association of Hawaii. In celebration of its 25th Annual Rubber Duckie Race, Crazy Shirts will donate 

10 percent from the day’s net proceeds to support UCP. 

 

The store will also be hosting an exclusive signing event with one of its newest artists, Kalany 

Omengkar. Inspired by the surf culture and nature that surrounds him, Omengkar is bringing new, 

inspired designs to the Crazy Shirts brand. The artist will be showcasing his latest designs and 

meeting with fans from 10:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. 

 

About Crazy Shirts 

Founded in 1964, Crazy Shirts is among the first companies in Hawaii to design, manufacture and 

sell the “T-shirt” as we know it today. Housing the largest printing facility in Hawaii, on the Island of 

Oahu, and employing over 300 employees, the company operates retail stores on all major 

Hawaiian Islands, as well as stores in California, Colorado, Nevada, and Florida.  For more 

information about Crazy Shirts, call 800-771-2720 or visit www.crazyshirts.com. 
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